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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

bob thurber <simranbobs@gmail.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 9:17 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,
While regulations are necessary in the banking industry and on Wall street the Forex regulations being proposed
(the 10-1 rule) will force me and thousands of others like me, to move their accounts overseas to brokers who
do not comply with this slightly misguided regulation. I see this as forcing those of us who are small competitors
out of the market here in the USA and allowing only big banks and hedge funds to operate.

Please log me in the books as being highly opposed to this new regulation.

Bob Thurber
330 Jackson PI #B
Golden, Colorado
80403
303-921-2765


